
Hello everyone! 
 
My name is Miss Hails, and I’m going to be your form tutor when you join Whickham 
School in September. If you feel nervous about starting Year 7, don’t worry – it will be my 
first year at Whickham School too! We will be able to experience everything together 
and support each other in settling in and making great memories.  
 
I’m a maths teacher, so I’m always excited to hear about anything related to numbers. I 
wonder if some of you like maths too – be sure to come to me with a maths problem or 
riddle if so! I’d also love to hear about other subjects you’re passionate about; I bet 
you’ve learnt some really interesting things in Year 6.  
 
Outside of school, I love to spend time outdoors (especially at the beach!), reading, 
baking, and socialising with friends and family. I can’t wait to hear about your hobbies 
and any exciting things you do this summer.  
 
During your time at Whickham School, I hope to be someone you can come to at any 
time for support. I’m extremely excited to meet you in September and begin this 
adventure together. 
 
See you then! 
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